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NEWS
Phyllis Cancienne Discusses the Firm's Baton Rouge Office in the Greater Baton 
Rouge Business Report

In this Business Report article, Phyllis Cancienne  discusses the opening of Baker Donelson's Baton Rouge 
office after Hurricane Katrina. Ms. Cancienne noted the Firm had previously considered opening a small office 
in Baton Rouge, but shortly after the storm struck, the Firm's leadership realized it needed an office with a full-
service presence in Baton Rouge.

"We decided to kind of put our flag out and start hiring and ended up deciding to put a full-service office here," 
said Ms. Cancienne.
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